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31st January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As you will have heard in the news the last-minute discussions between the National 
Education Union and the government failed to reach an agreement so the strike day for 
tomorrow will still take place.  I know this causes major disruption for you and would like to 
thank you for your understanding. 
 
As you are aware this industrial action is not in relation to any issue at The Sacred Heart. 
Our staff remain as committed as ever to providing the best possible education and pastoral 
care for all.  The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and 
the government. Members of the NEU have asked that we relay the attached message 
directly from the union explaining why they have decided on this action.    
 
Re-arranged dates 
The Year 10 reporting evening will now take place on the 6th March.  Further details will follow 
closer to the time. 
 
The training day scheduled for the 14th March will now take place at the end of the Easter 
holidays on the 18th April.  Pupils will therefore return to school on the 19th April. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Geraldine A. Higgins 
Executive Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


